
 
 
DATE:   March 27, 2020  

 

RE:    DRVC Education Update  

 

FROM: Sean P. Dolan, Director of Communications 

Note: This information was sent to all parents.  

 

In order to insure the well -being of our students and staff, we will be closing our schools until an 

anticipated opening of April 20, 2020.  Instruction will continue to take place during the time we are 

out and the physical, spiritual, and academic well -being of all is a top priority. 

Keep in mind that Holy Week and Easter break are included in this time.  
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